
OFFICIAL MINUTES 
Wyndmere Education Foundation 
October 14th, 2013 
 
President Strenge called the meeting to order. 
 
Members Present:  
Dave Buskohl, Chris Busche, Scott Strenge, Chris Swenson and Dave Hanson 
 
Additions to the Agenda:  
Blue Ribbon Staff Jacket Proposal 
 
 
New Business:  
 
Blue Ribbon Staff Jacket Proposal 
      *Request to pay for the jackets that are to be ordered for Elementary Staff in honor of their hard work   
  and dedication. (Elementary Blue Ribbon Award)  Discussed having something small on the sleeve 
 (embroidered) showing that the jackets had been purchased using Janssen Fund dollars. 
 
 
Motion by Chris Swenson to use Janssen Fund dollars to pay for jackets. ($1800) 
Second by Busche 
Motion Carried 
  
 
President Strenge recessed the meeting. 
 
THESE MINTUES ARE SUBJECT TO COMMITTEE APPROVAL AT THE NEXT REGULAR FOUNDATION COMMITTEE 
MEETING. 

Submitted by: Dave Hanson (Secretary) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	


